
From: Angela Case <gelacase@thuet.net> 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Thu Apr 10 13:23 
Subject: Fwd: Sunrise Powerlink Project 
 
 
To whom it may concern:I am not well informed about the process or the progress of the Sunrise 
Powerlink Project, but by looking at the maps available on-line the Interstate 8 alternative appears to 
make the most sense. It is about 1/2 as long as the Modified Route D alternative and that alone should 
result in less environmental impact. In addition the environment has already been impacted by the 
interstate. It makes sense to keep the ugly all in one corridor. I live in a solar powered home that is 
completely off grid. For that reason I am not very supportive of any alternative of the Sunrise Powerlink 
Project.  I think electricity consumers should conserve and the SDGE should have more incentivies to 
consumers who wish to enhance their homes with solar voltaic panels and sell electricity to SDGE.Thank 
you,Angela Case21008 Deerhorn Oak RdJamul, CA 91935 
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